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ICM 2018 Program Structure 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The GA 2014 in Gyeongju, Korea, decided that the next ICM will take place in Rio de 
Janeiro, Brazil. The IMU President Shigefumi Mori has appointed János Kollár (Princeton, 
USA) Chair of the Program Committee (PC), and the IMU Executive Committee has 
appointed all other members of the PC. The PC will meet in October this year in order to 
determine the program structure of ICM 2018. 
 
In line with the PC/OC Guidelines, see  
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/PC-OC-Guidelines.pdf, the IMU Adhering 
Organizations and mathematical societies are invited to make suggestions for the ICM 
scientific program structure. If you have suggestions on the program structure, please 
contact János Kollár directly using the e-mail address:  
chair@pc18.mathunion.org. 
 
The deadline for proposals is September 30, 2015. 
 
Please subscribe to ICM 2018 newsletter, see http://www.icm2018.org/portal/en/news, to 
keep updated on the ICM 2018. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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